
  
 November 2024  

Dear Parents & Carers   

   

Non-school uniform Monday 25th November    

   

  

Reception  Red  

Year 1    Orange  

Year 2    Yellow  

Year 3    Green  

Year 4    Blue  

Year 5    Purple  

Year 6    gold  

   

Monday 25th November : non-school uniform day in exchange for a hamper gift    

  Children are invited to wear non-school uniform in return for  a suitable gift, in their assigned colour, into school for 

their year group’s hamper.   

   

Buying tickets for the prize draw   

Each year group will be given a colour where they then bring a suitable gift of your choice in to go in the hamper.. As well 

as the hampers we have  already received around 60 additional wonderful prize donations – keep an eye on our 

fundraising page to see the wonderful prizes you can win!  

  

Tickets are on sale from Wednesday 27th November   You can buy tickets at £1 each by making a simple online bank 

transfer to the PTA or via PayPal.   

Or if you would prefer to pay cash please see your class Rep.  

  

To make your purchase, can you please:    

Email pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk and confirm:  

• how many tickets you are buying   

• for who (i.e. 5 tickets for Billy, 5 tickets for Nan etc)   

• your mobile number (to contact you to arrange prize handover)  

• your child’s name so we know who to send the hamper home with  

  

Then make your payment for the value of the number of tickets you would like by either of the methods below:  

1) Online transfer (Acc No 66591767 Sort Code 55-61-08, and please state the surname of your child/ren).  

2) PayPal transfer to pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk, stating the surname of your child/ren.  Please select 

“Friends and Family” when making the payment otherwise the PTA get charged a fee for the transfer.   

3) We politely request cash payments are not sent in with children (these often get left in bags and are 

delayed getting to the PTA).  If you want to make a cash payment could you put this in an envelope 

marked with your child’s name, class and Christmas raffle and pass this directly to the office or a 

member of the PTA.    

   

Ticket will be sent home with your child..  All tickets purchased by 5pm on Wednesday 15th December will be placed in a 

tub and the draw will take place on Friday 20th December  by the PTA and children.   

Charity Commission Number: 1031952  



  

  
If you are a winner you will be contacted that morning to arrange collection.   

  

   

Thank you for your continued support.   

   

PTA Committee   

pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk  

  

Charity Commission Number: 1031952  



  


